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Docket No. 50-331

Mr. Duane Arnold, President
Iowa Electric Light & Power Company
P. O. Box 351
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52406

Dear Mr. Arnold:

By letter dated March 19, 1979, you submitted Chapter 8 of the Duane Arnold
Energy Center (DAEC) Modified Amended Security Plan, wnich comprised the
DAEC safeguards contingency plan. Our ~ initial review of the DAEC plan
found that it did not contain sufficient detail to fulfill the requirements
of 10 CFR 73.40(b). By letter dated July 20, 1979, we informed you of
this finding and forwarded a copy of Acceptance Criteria for Nuclear Power
Plant Safeguards Contingency Plans - Review Guideline #24 for your guidance
in modifying the DAEC plan. You have not supplemented your March 19, 1979
submittal.

We have continued our review of the DAEC plan and identified the need for
revisions and additional infonnation. Our comnents are identified in the
enclosure. Please provide your response within 60 days of receipt of this
letter.
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The enclosure contains information of a type specified in 10 CFR 2.790(d)
and should be withheld from public disclosure.

Sincerely,
.

/-
/.

N oma ppo ito, Chief
Operati Reactors Branch #3
Division of Operating Reactors

Enclosure:
Recuest for Additional

Information

cc w/o enclosure:
See cage 2
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Mr. Duane Arnold
Iowa Electric Light & Power Company -2 -

cc:

Mr. Robert Lowenstein, Esquire
Harold F. Reis, Esquire
Lowenstein, Newman, Reis and Axelrad
1025 Connecticut Avenue, N. W.
Washington, 3. C. 20036
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Cedar Rapids Pub'4ic Library
426 Third Avenur., S. E.
Cedar Rapif.3, Iowa 52401
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